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          April 2015  

VBA Board of  
Directors   

 

President: 
Greg Mika       
434-982-7758        
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Mark Seago                  14/15A 
434-924-9740 
 

Adam Colvin       14/15A 
540-689-6562 
 

Kevin Breen                  14 /15B   
Membership Secretary 
757-886-6596        
 

Evan Bowling       14/15B 
434-200-5033 
 

Sandra Calderon           15/16A 
703-776-2560 
 

Jayme Lidwell         15/16A 
804-764-6683 
 

Scott Newman        13/14A 
804-627-5051 
 

Al Strickler         14/15A 
804-282-6167 
 

Keith Tyznar                  13/14A 
804-928-6768 
 

Michael Wright        13/14A 
Recording Secretary  

804-287-7627  
 

Rick Davis                      
Treasurer 
757-388-2842 
 
Lee GilleyðNewsletter 

434-200-3870 
 
Jeremy Rusher ïWebmaster 
434-200-2021 
 

To contact any of the Board members 
please go to the VBA website at  -  
 http://www.vabiomed.org/board.htm 

  Newsletter for the Virginia Biomedical Association  

www.VABIOMED.ORG 

Presidentõs Note: 

We have finished the first 

quarter of 2015 and the BoD is fe-

verishly working on the 2015 An-

nual Meeting that will take place 

September 23rd, 24th and 25st at the 

Newport News Marriott at City 

Center in Newport News Virginia. 

We are always looking for ideas for 

educational sessions, nominations 

for Biomed and Manager of the 

year, and nominations for members 

of the Board of Directors so please 

feel free to contact us through the 

VBA Website 

(www.vabiomed.org ), via email at 

staff@vabiomed.org ) or directly to 

any BoD member. 

 I want to take a moment to 

thank Chip Hughes who rotated off 

of the board after serving as a board 

member for the second time. I also 

want to welcome our two new 

board members Sandra Calderon 

and Jayme Lidwell. Sandra is from 

Inova Fairfax Medical Campus in 

Falls Church Virginia (see their 

Shop Spotlight on pages 8 / 9 in this issue) 

and Jayme is with Aramark at Memorial 

Regional Medical Center in Mechan-

icsville Virginia and Richmond Communi-

ty Hospital in Richmond Virginia. I am 

sure that both Sandra and Jayme are going 

to be great additions to the VBA BoD 

team. 

The VBA Board of Directors is 

striving to keep the organization headed in 

the right direction and trying to provide 

you, the members, with the support that 

you want and need, so if you have any ide-

as, opinions, suggestions, want to volun-

teer to help, or anything else please drop 

us a note at staff@vabiomed.org. 

 I hope you are having a great 2015 

so far and hope to see you in Newport 

News in September. 

 

Sincerely,  

Greg Mika 

President  
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Virginia Biomedical Association 

Annual Golf Tournament  

 

The annual VBA Golf outing will be held on Wednesday the 23 rd  of September at the Newport News Golf Club. 

Registration will start at 11:00 and a Shotgun start will happen at 1pm. The costs is $85 for an individual or 

$325 for a Sponsored Team. There will be a box lunch served before start and prizes for Closet to pin and 

Long Drive (Male and Female). First and 2 nd place awarded.  

Format is Captains choice where all four players take shot and you play form best position, all four again take 

shot and repeat until ball holed. Must use at least one drive from each person on front nine and back nine.  

Newport News Golf Club  at Deer Run  is located on the beautiful Peninsula of Virginia. With its great central location in Tidewater, the 

golf courses are just minutes away from Historic Williamsburg and Yorktown and 45 minutes from Virginia Beach.  

¶ Exit from I -64 West at the Ft. Eustis Exit towards Yorktown (250 B).  

¶ Turn left at the light at the bottom of the ramp onto Route 143 North (Jefferson Avenue).  

¶ The next light, turn right onto Route 105 East (Ft. Eustis Boulevard).  

¶ Turn left at the next traffic light onto Clubhouse Way.  

¶ This is the entrance to the Club.  

-Or - 

¶ Exit from I -64 East at the Ft Eustis Exit towards Yorktown (Exit 250 B).  

¶ You will be traveling on Route 105 East (Ft. Eustis Boulevard).  

¶ Turn left at the second traffic light onto Clubhouse Way.  

¶ This is the entrance to the Club.  

 

Newport News Golf Club  at Deer Run  
901 Clubhouse Way 

Newport News, Va. 23608  

(757) 886 -7925  
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Seeking Nominations  
for  

VBA Biomed of the Year 2015  

In order to recognize individuals who have contributed significantly to the field of Biomedical Engineering, the Virginia Biomedical 

Association's board of directors chooses a "Biomed of the Year" at each annual meeting. This person is chosen from nominees submit-

ted by VBA members. If you know a Biomed who deserves this recognition, please send in your nomination. The 2015 "Biomed of the 

Year " will be announced at the 2015 annual meeting and will receive a plaque and a check for $500.00, as well as recognition for a job 

well done.   

Rules:  

1. Explain in 250 words or less why your nominee should be Biomed of the Year.  

2. Please include your nominee's job title, employer and work location.  

3. VBA Directors and officers are not eligible for nomination.  

4. Nominations must be received at least two weeks before the start of the V.B.A. annual meeting.  

5. The winning nominee will be announced at the annual meeting  

6. The Biomed of the Year will receive a plaque and $500.00  

7. Submit nominations by: September 14, 2015 

       Mail:  Virginia Biomedical Association, P.O. Box 1958, Yorktown, VA 23692 or  

       E-Mail:  staff@vabiomed.org    

       On-Line form:  Biomed of the Year Nomination  

 Please provide the following information about your nominee:  

 Full Name______________________________________________________________  

Position or Title__________________________________________________________  

Seeking Nominations  
for  

VBA Manager of the Year 2015  

In order to recognize Managers who have contributed significantly to the field of Biomedical Engineering, the Virginia Biomedical 

Association's board of directors chooses a "Manager of the Year" at each annual meeting. This person is chosen from nominees submit-

ted by VBA members. If you know a Biomedical Manager who deserves this recognition, please send in your nomination. The 2015 

"Manager of the Year " will be announced at the 2015 annual meeting and will receive a plaque and a check for $500.00, as well as 

recognition for a job well done.   

 Rules:  

1. Explain in 250 words or less why your nominee should be Manager of the Year.  

2. Please include your nominee's job title, employer and work location.  

3. VBA Directors and officers are not eligible for nomination.  

4. Nominations must be received by the week before the start of the V.B.A. annual meeting.  

5. The winning nominee will be announced at the annual meeting  

6. The Manager of the Year will receive a plaque and $500.00  

7. Submit nominations by: September 14, 2015 

      Mail:  Virginia Biomedical Association, P.O. Box 1958, Yorktown, VA 23692 or  

      E-Mail:  staff@vabiomed.org  

      On-Line form:  Biomed of the Year Nomination  

 Please provide the following information about your nominee:  

 Full Name______________________________________________________________  

Position or Title__________________________________________________________  

file:///C:/Documents%20and%20Settings/gillle1/Desktop/VBA%202010%20Annual%20Mtg/webmaster@vabiomed.org
file:///C:/Documents%20and%20Settings/gillle1/Desktop/VBA%202010%20Annual%20Mtg/webmaster@vabiomed.org
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Spotlight on INOVA Fairfax Hospitalôs Clinical Engineering 

INOVA Fairfax Hospital is an 833-bed, nationally recognized regional medical center serving the Washing-

ton, DC, metro area.  Our Clinical Engineering Department consists of one manager, one supervisor, ten technicians, 

and two radiology technicians.  Our backgrounds include but are not limited to; military vets, nursing, clinical techs, 

and engineering.  We average over 4,000 service calls and 7085 preventative maintenance calls per year!  No job is 

too small or big for us.  Anything from replacing batteries to implementing new buildings, we do it all.  

Currently, we are working on a new patient tower dedicated for Women and Children.  It is a 308 private 

room tower that is scheduled to open in January 2016.  We play a major role in planning and implementing several 

patient monitoring systems and biomedical equipment.  It takes many months of planning and executing.  One of the 

biggest projects in our horizon is the opening of our new campus.  On February 9th, 2015, INOVA acquired Exxonôs 

headquarters.  It is a 117 acre property that will be transformed into a cancer and medical center. Making this a ma-

jor step toward becoming one of the world's foremost institutions in genomics science and cancer research.     

Besides our service calls, scheduled preventative maintenance, and projects we work very close with clini-

cians to improve customer satisfaction.  We help in process improvement plans, purchase requisitions, contract pro-

posals, budgeting, and maintaining safety standards.  Our main goal is to keep the staff and patients happy. 

Despite being very busy at work, we find the time to do activities as a team outside of the work environment.  

Our team enjoys zip lining, fishing, and trying new cuisines.  We enjoy each otherôs company and also helps 

strengthen our morale at work.  
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